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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

SUBJECT: STAGE 2 – WATER RESTRICTIONS ENACTED		November 6, 2013

City of Graham Public Works Director David Casteel has issued Stage 2 water restrictions for City of Graham customers to become effective November 6, 2013. Fort Belknap Water Supply Corporation (FBWSC) purchases treated water from the City of Graham, therefore FBWSC customers are being placed under Stage 2 of the FBWSC  Drought Contingency Plan. 
STAGE 2 Restrictions apply to all customers receiving water service from FBWSC and requires a voluntary reduction of 15% for all water use. We are also requesting all non-essential or discretionary water use be discontinued.
Stage 2  Mandatory water use restrictions  -Outside watering is limited to twice a week
Customers with a mailing address ending in an even number-Sunday & Thursday only
Customers with a mailing address ending in an odd number-Saturday & Wednesday only
Customers are limited to watering between the hours of 12:00 midnight until 10:00 am and 8:00 pm until 12:00 midnight on designated days only
All restaurants are prohibited from serving water except when requested
The following uses are defined as non-essential and are prohibited:
	Wash down of any sidewalk, parking lot or other hard-surfaced area or building
	Permitting water to run or accumulate in any gutter or street/roadway
	Failure to repair a controllable leak
	
	

These restrictions will remain in place until the City of Graham announces any changes in the lake level. 
A complete copy of our Drought Contingency Plan is available in our office or on our web site at  FortBelknapWSC.com.

